
Full-Time Treasurer Needed

Th e Village of Monticello has a vacancy 
in the Treasury Department and is 
looking to fi ll the Full-Time position 
as soon as possible. Incumbent must 
have an Accounting background and 
be knowledgeable in Municipal 
Accounting. Salary is as budgeted 
with paid benefi ts.  

All interested parties please forward 
your resume to the Village of Monticello 
attn: James Snowden, 
Village Manager via email at
jsnow@villageofmonticello.com,
via fax at 845-794-2327, or by mail to:
2 Pleasant Street, Monticello, NY 12701 
no later than Friday, December 16th, 
2022. No additional inquiries will be 
accepted after this date.
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